
 
 

 

 

Date:  November 17, 2023 

 

To:  Tax Software Developers 

 

Subject:  Individual Schema Update 

 

We have uploaded an updated version of the Montana Individual Schema. It was 

discovered that the enumeration TE was missing from the RecaptureTaxCd elements. 

This has been corrected.  

 

Additionally, we are now open for ATS testing of Individual Income Taxes.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Information Governance Unit 

dore-services@mt.gov 


